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COUNTY EXECUTIVE TO HOLD LISTENING SESSION IN CITY OF RACINE 
Residents invited to share concerns, learn more about county services  

 
Racine – Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave will hold his next monthly 
listening session on April 11, 2018, at the Cesar Chavez Community Center, 2221 
Douglas Ave., in the City of Racine. 
 
The listening session is scheduled to be held in the small gym from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 
p.m. Since taking office in 2015, Delagrave has held monthly listening sessions 
throughout the County to hear residents’ concerns and ideas. 
 
Residents are invited to speak with Delagrave about any county-related topic.  
 
“These listening sessions are an important way for me to hear what’s on residents’ 
minds and provide information on County services,” Delagrave said.  
 
“We have important initiatives under way that directly relate to the City of Racine, 
including our ambitious Uplift 900 initiative to reduce unemployment and put people in 
position to obtain family-supporting jobs,” Delagrave added. “Outreach to the community 
is a major priority as we work to help residents and businesses succeed.” 
 
Accompanying Delagrave to the listening session will be members of the County 
Executive’s staff and members of various County departments. County Supervisors and 
other elected officials may also attend if their schedules permit. 
 
Listening sessions are typically held on the second Wednesday of each month, from 
4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., though these days are subject to change. The next listening 
session is scheduled for May 9 at Union Grove Village Hall, 925 15th Ave.  
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